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CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 
 
 Re:  Workers Compensation Insurance 
  
  ACCCT Announces Release of CDX 
 
 
Attached please find the announcement from the American Cooperative Council on Compensation 
Technology (ACCCT) dated October 24, 2003 regarding the release of Compensation Data Exchange 
(CDX).  CDX is an internet based service that will facilitate the electronic transmission of workers’ 
compensation data between member carriers and various Data Collection Organizations (DCOs), 
including the North Carolina Rate Bureau (NCRB).  The attached announcement explains how 
members can participate in using the CDX system. 
 
CDX represents a new and superior means of data transmission, which we highly encourage member 
carriers to take advantage of.  Also, it is important to note that this ACCCT service is provided at no 
charge to current DCO member insurers.   
 
If you have any questions about this new release, the contact person at NCRB is Nanta Podobinski at 
919-783-9790 or e-mail her at: mailto:cdxadmin@ncrb.org. 
 
 
  Very truly yours, 
 
  Susan M. Taylor 
 
  Director, Workers Compensation 
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